
 

 

 

White Bear Lake Area Schools 
School Board Meeting Highlights 
October 23, 2017 
Work-Study Meeting 

 
 
At the October 23, 2017 School Board Work-Study Meeting of the White Bear Lake Area School 
Board, the following items were presented and discussed: 
 
1. Health Insurance Rates Effective January 1, 2018. An update was provided to the School 

Board regarding the proposed change to the district’s health insurance rates effective January 
1, 2018. Pierre Guilfoile from National Insurance Services, Inc. was in attendance to review 
the District’s health insurance claims data. With a self-insured health insurance plan, the 
District establishes the renewal rates; the School Board will be asked to approve health 
insurance rates effective January 1, 2018 at the November 13, 2017 School Board meeting. 
 

2. Secondary After Action Review and Secondary Course Proposals. Assistant Superintendent 
for Teaching, Teaching and Learning Coordinator Jill Pearson, Principal Don Bosch, and Career 
Navigators Jenny Moore and Jeremy Kerg provided information and answered questions 
regarding the review of courses the board approved last year, and outlined the new course 
proposals and changes for the 2018-19 school year. 
 
See the presentation here. 
 

 
Find Board packets and audio/video files of White Bear Lake Area School Board meetings here. 
 

http://www.isd624.org/pdfs/schoolboardmeetinghighlights/102317secondarycourses.pdf
http://www.isd624.org/about/School-Board.asp

